
Dear Senator Winfield, Representative Stafstrom, Senator Kissel, and Representative Rebimbas, 

 

I am a resident of Connecticut, and have been for my entire life. I have reviewed the Bill no. 3471, and 

am urging you to act on it. We need incremental change in our community, and the nation as a whole, 

and this bill is just the start. I know myself, as well as other individuals are looking for change, and we 

need our political leaders to make that happen. The changes proposed in this bill are meant to change 

our community for the better, not for worse, and they are changes that are needed. Much of our police 

force consists of courageous, wonderful human beings, however that does not mean they are any 

different from all others, and must be treated correctly in order to ensure everyone is treated equally, 

and that everyone is held accountable for their own actions. 

 

Thank You, 

Arthur Podkowiak 


